
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
9th December 2016 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians of Reception and Afternoon Nursery, 

 

EYFS CHRISTMAS CONCERT – ‘MARY’S KNITTING’ 

We are looking forward to seeing our Reception & Nursery parents at our EYFS Christmas 

Concerts next week – Tuesday 13th December @ 2.00pm (Reception and Afternoon 

Nursery) and Wednesday 14th December @ 9.00am (Reception only) in the Y1 classroom – 

entry through the side door. 

 

Please only TWO adults per child to ONE performance – you can choose whether to 

come to the Tuesday or Wednesday performance.  

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. We need to keep within Health & Safety / 

Fire regulations.  

 

Please note we are requesting NO filming in the plays as there is an official DVD. Also 

there will be a chance to take photographs at the end of the performance. Hopefully this 

will mean everyone should have a reasonable viewpoint. Please note photographs should not 

be placed on social networking sites such as Facebook, unless it is a photograph of 

just your child. Thank you. 

  

There will be a charity collection after the performance for ‘Living Hope Food Bank’. 

Living Hope provides food and support for those in the community in need of a helping hand. 

There is no question that times are tough. For different reasons and under varying 

circumstances, people are struggling to feed themselves and their families in this difficult 

economy. Living Hope is more than just a food project. Local people see the Food Bank as a 

place of comfort and support, somewhere to meet others in similar circumstances and to 

realise they are not alone.  

 

Our PFA have organised a Christmas raffle with 4 Christmas hamper prizes! Tickets are on 

sale at all our Christmas Concerts and at the school office until Thursday 15th December – 

9.00am. The raffle will be drawn at our final ‘Celebrate Assembly’ in school on Thursday 

morning next week.  

 

Our PFA will be serving drinks and a mince pie after the Tuesday afternoon performance of 

‘Mary’s Knitting’ in Year 1 classroom. They would welcome donations. This will give the 

children time to change before being collected at 3pm. Please join us for refreshments. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Kathryn Fretwell 

Brimington Manor Infant and Nursery School 

Manor Road 

Brimington Common 

Chesterfield 

S43 1NT 

   01246 234078 

   www.brimingtonmanor.co.uk 

   info@brimingtonmanor.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 
headteacher@brimingtonmanor.derbyshire.sch.uk 

mailto:info@brimingtonmanor.derbyshire.sch.uk

